
Monday’s Message

October 30, 2023

Halloween Dance:

Thanks to Central’s PTSA for giving our students an amazing Halloween

Dance on Friday night. Our students and staff had a great time and

terrific memories were made.

Halloween Costume Guidelines:

Please read the Halloween costume guidelines at this link: Halloween

Costume Guidelines. Students may wear costumes to school on Tuesday,

October 31 and there will be an ASB Halloween costume contest that

day.

Basketball Tournament:

Congratulations to our 8th grade girls’ and boys’ basketball teams. Both

teams won two out of three games on Saturday and brought home

consolation championship trophies! Next up is volleyball season and

Central is looking for volleyball coaches. If you are interested in

coaching our volleyball athletes (or if you know someone else who is

interested), please email Mrs. Aguilera at

kaguilera@riversideunified.org.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lODEF-LSF4oX5Ph6KqkJ_I13n1oTcoqsQelmlC8uD7U/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lODEF-LSF4oX5Ph6KqkJ_I13n1oTcoqsQelmlC8uD7U/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:kaguilera@riversideunified.org

